22 October 2020 WHANGANUI
DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD
Te Poari Hauora o Whanganui
Dr Deborah Powell
National Secretary
New Zealand Resident Doctor’s Association

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003
Whanganui 4540, New Zealand

Via email: ask@nzrda.org.nz

Dear Deborah
Official Information Act Request — OIA 13145 Number of RMO’s Who Are Australian Citizens

On 23 September 2020, under section 12 of the Official Information Act, you requested the following
information from -Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB):

How many RMOs employed by the DHB are Australian citizens or graduates of an Australian Medical
School and a breakdown of these employees stating whether each one is a house officer or registrar,
and their specialty.

Whanganui District Health Boards response:
How many RMOs employed by the DHB are Australian citizens or graduates of an Australian

Medical School and a breakdown of these employees stating whether each one is a house officer
or registrar, and their specialty.

RMOQO’s Australian Citizen/Graduate Australian Citizen
House Officer 2 1
Registrar 0 0

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA
co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz

Yours sincerely

-

Russell Simpson
Chief Executive

Chief Executive | Phone 06 348 3140 | Fax 06 345 9390

Better health and independence | He hauora paiake, he rangatiratanga wdhb.org nz



